
 
 
 
Media Advisory 

 
To: All Media  
 
Att: News Editors 
 
For immediate release 
 
23 April 2013 
 
 
Cosmo City secondary 3 launches a new school name and website 
 
Cosmo Secondary 3 will be given a new name after the School Governing Body 
initiated a process to rename the school.  
 
The school will unveil its new name as well as launch a new school website on 
the day. 
 
 
Details of the event are as follows. 
Time:  14h00 
Date:             26 April 2013 
Venue: Cosmo City Secondary 3 
                      Corner Tanzania and Liberia Streets 
                      Cosmo City Extension 2 
              
               
For more information contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s Head 
of Communication, Charles Phahlane on 011 355 1530 or 071 860 4496. 
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